
 United Nations  S/2010/665

  
 

Security Council  
Distr.: General 
23 December 2010 
 
Original: English 

 

10-70765 (E)    281210     
*1070765*  
 

  Letter dated 23 December 2010 from the President of the 
Security Council to the Secretary-General 
 
 

 I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 20 December 2010 
(S/2010/664) concerning your intention to extend the appointment of Mr. Mike 
Smith (Australia) as the Executive Director of the Counter-Terrorism Committee 
Executive Directorate through 31 December 2011 has been brought to the attention 
of the members of the Security Council, who have taken note thereof.  
 
 

(Signed) Susan E. Rice 
President of the Security Council 

 


